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Save the Date 

Preserve Board 

meetings:  

February 8 - 6 pm 

March 8 - 6 pm 

April 12 - 6 pm                

Paint your Pet 

March 10 

Cleanup Day  

April 22 

Blood Drive   

April 26 

Annual Meeting 

May 9 

Garage Sale    

May 20 

 

Office Hours: 

Tue - Fri 

8:30 am - 

4:30 pm 

Closed  

Sat/Sun/Mon 

 

Happy New Year from The Preserve! 

We hope your year is off to a great start.   

The mission of The Preserve is to create and maintain a desirable place to 

live with a strong sense of community.  With that in mind, we are off to a 

great start as we plan events for the coming year.   

We were inspired by the feedback we received on our 50th Anniversary 
events.  Especially Pickleball and Bingo.  We are in the process of organizing 
a Pickleball tournament and BINGO night for this summer, be on the lookout 
for those events.   Look for a 5k run in early fall as well.  

Our traditional events will also continue: Annual Garage Sale on May 20th, 
Beach Blast in July, Beach BBQ in August and Santa in December.  If you are 
interested in being on an activity committee, there is always room to join us. 

 

         Preserve Cleanup Day! 

Clean up around The Preserve and along Anderson Lakes Parkway.  Meet at 
the Barn at 10 am on Earth Day, April 22nd Gloves and trash bags will be  

provided.  This is a nice event for  

families and makes great volunteer hours for high school students.  Let’s 

take pride in our community and help to keep our neighborhood clean.  

Please RSVP by April 18th with Cindy          
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Blood Drive:  

The American Red Cross will be in the Barn,  

Wednesday, April 26th from 1 –7 pm.  

There is a need for donations now more than ever.   

If you are interested, please go to  

www.redcrossblood.org 

Donate Blood 

Find a blood drive 

Look for The Preserve site for Wed, April 26th. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PAINT YOUR PET AT THE PRESERVE 
FRIDAY MARCH 10TH 6-9 PM 

$70.00 
We will be painting our pets from of an image of your choice. Gray Duck Art 

will take your image and turn it into a paint by number.   
To register: click here 

Right after purchasing your ticket, please email a photo of your pet to:  
grayduckart.com/class. Registration and photo submission will close 10 days 
prior to class so they have time to draw your custom artwork. Classes include 

a pre-drawn paint by number on canvas and a full set of custom mixed 
paints. Canvases are drawn by local artists in the Twin Cities.  

More information about their team at grayduckart.com/about. 
No painting experience necessary. This is for ALL! 

 

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/paint-your-pet-the-preserve-association-tickets-465257988167
https://grayduckart.com/class?fbclid=IwAR2zNCbAMVimLP3UJhoMUEudHU13DN7Jc0KQ_9kALThCcqkRTyvK5ftC3HM
https://grayduckart.com/about?fbclid=IwAR0IlhjhWaoPB2_G9Z82llMykoH86u9Z_FmGzft2MBnOXid0MPJxvbPiPwg
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REMINDERS: 

Selling your home: Contact The Preserve Office. The new homeowner must be provided a 

resale disclosure certificate as well as association documents prior to closing. Without it, the sale 
of your home could be delayed. If you are planning to sell your home, please let your agent know 
you are part of The Preserve Association and have them contact cindy@preserveassociation.com. If 
you live in a town house or condo, you are part of two separate HOA’s and both should be  
contacted by your realtor. 
 

Making changes to your property: if you have any plans for changes to your property, 

please review our covenants.  Any thing done to the outside of your home must be approved by the 
Design Review committee before starting your project. This includes painting, tree removal,  
landscaping, driveways & roofs. Forms can be found on our website or by stopping by our office.  
 

Preserve Party Room: The Barn is a great place to host a meeting, shower, graduation, 

wedding or rehearsal dinner.  Dates are filling up quickly.  Call Cindy to secure your date.  
 

Dogs in The Preserve: We love seeing dogs in The Preserve.  Please remember to keep your 

dogs on a leash and pick up after them.  There are many garbage cans through out, please do not 
throw waste bags in the trees or in the lake.  Thank you. 
 

Email addresses: It is our goal to reduce paper and send as many newsletters by email.  If you 

are receiving our newsletter by mail, please consider contacting us to have it emailed.  We only use 
your email address to send newsletters and reminders about events in The Preserve.  The annual 
dues and Annual Meeting information will still be mailed. 
 

Swim Lessons: Watch for registration to open in April.  Session 1 June 19-June 29,    Session 2 

July 10 –July 20 and Session 3 July 31-August 10  

DO NOT THROW YOUR POOL CARDS AWAY!  THEY ARE PERMANENT AND ARE USED FROM 

YEAR TO YEAR! THERE IS A $15 FEE TO REPLACE THEM. 

    
  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Preserve Board of Directors 

 
Tim Rush, President 
 
Paul Musegades, Vice President 
 
Tara DeCrow, Treasurer 
 
Lisa Hokkanen, Secretary 
 
Traci Bartz, Director 
 
Shon Clark,  Director  
 
Rick Neville, Director 
 
Kent Wood,  Director  
 
Chris Domnisoru, Director               
 
 
Preserve Staff Members 
 
Scott Anderson 
General Manager 
scott@preserveassociation.com 
 
Cindy Fuchs 
Administrative Assistant  
cindy@preserveassociation.com 
 
 
Kelly Lindquist 
Pool Manager 

Phone:  952-941-8400 
www.preserveassociation.com   

The Preserve Association 
11221 Anderson Lakes Pkwy 

Eden Prairie, MN 55344 
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GREETINGS FROM THE  

PRESERVE ASSOCIATION 
 

Office Hours 

Tuesday-Friday 

8:30 am-4:30 pm 

Closed  

Sat/Sun/Mon 

This beautiful photo was taken  in The Preserve by Rick Neville 


